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Dear staff, parents and carers 

We are writing to provide you with an update on the asbestos remediation work at Goulburn 
High School. 

An independent structural engineer inspected Building C during the Spring School Holidays 
and provided recommendations for the remediation of asbestos-containing material. The 
department is currently reviewing these recommendations in consultation with an 
independent hygienist. 

We will keep you updated on further work. 

Access to Building C is restricted until the work is completed, however, temporary fencing will 
be removed. Building C is secured via large, metal gates at its entrance points locked with 
padlocks, with access only available to asbestos contractors and hygienists. 

There are no other ongoing impacts to school operations.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation as we continue this important work. 
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